
14 PLACE BASED INVESTMENT FUND TOWN CENTRE CAPITAL FUND
2022/23

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Lead Officer of Broxbur, Uphall and Winchburgh Local
Area Committee asking members to determine additional funding to the
Place Based Investment Fund Town Centre Capital Fund 2022/23 for the
Broxburn, Uphall and Winchburgh Ward which could not be decided by
the Local Area Committee.

It was recommended that the Council Executive:

1. Note that the Broxburn, Uphall and Winchburgh Local Area
Committee on 2 September 2022 (reconvened 21 October 2022)
had been inquorate when it had come to deal with the report on
additional funding to the Place Based Investment Fund Town
Centre Fund Capital Grant 2022/23;

2. Note the terms of that report, including the officers’
recommendations, in the appendix of the report;

3. Consider and determine the recommendations in that report in
accordance with the procedures agreed at Council Executive on 8
February 2022.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report.


